
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Friday 30th November 2018 
 
 
Dear former students of Beaumaris High School & Beaumaris campus, 
 
 
This year is a significant milestone for the Beaumaris community with the re-opening of our local co-educational high school, 
Beaumaris Secondary College.  
 
We are proud to be continuing the tradition of educating local students, which began as Beaumaris High School in 1958 and 
continued as the Beaumaris campus of Sandringham College thirty years later. 
 
As alumni of our wonderful college, we would like to invite you to a reception for past students on Wednesday December 12 at 7pm 
in the Bob Whiteway Resource Centre at the college. This is a tremendous opportunity to bring together past students from across 
a range of years from 1958 through to 2015.  The reception will offer light refreshments, entertainment from our current Year 7 
students and a welcome from School Council President, Steve Pearce and the Principal, Debby Chaves. 
 
It is a great chance to re-connect with some former students from your time at the school, and also to make new connections with 
former Beaumaris students. 
 
We hope to host many more reunions in the future, so please do join us if you can for an inaugural gathering in the first year of the 
newly-built school, and the 60th year of secondary education on this site in Beaumaris. 
 
We hope that you will be able to join us to continue your connection with our college and your old school. Please do also share this 
invitation with others who are former students of the school. 
 
Please RSVP for catering purposes to this via email to Beaumaris.sc@edumail.vic.gov.au or ring the school on 8569-9200 by 
Friday 7th of December. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Debby Chaves 
Principal 
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